
OSES Field Day 

OSES Field Day took place on May 18th (K-2) and 19th (3-5). Students 

and staff had a blast at the event! There were 12 super fun stations 

with lots of water, popsicles, a photo booth and loads of fun! We would 

like to thank all teachers, parents, staff and everyone who helped make 

this event awesome! 

 


